
 

 
30th April 2018 

What’s going on this week? 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Duke and Duchess of Cambridge announced the safe arrival of their third child last week. A 
baby boy weighing 8lb 7oz, who will be a little brother to siblings Prince George, age 4, and Princess 
Charlotte, age 2. 

Things to talk about at home… 
 

 Who is in your family? Talk to adults at home and ask them about their families when they were 
growing up. What are the similarities and differences? 

 Talk about how your family might have changed over the years. Have you had any new siblings, 
or have you had any new pets? Did you find the changes easy or hard to deal with? 

 When the Duke and Duchess of Cambridge came out of hospital, there were hundreds of 
photographers taking pictures, how do you think this might have felt and do you think this is 
fair? 

Please note any interesting thoughts or comments here… 
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